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Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD

From: Alexis Pilialohaeku'upu'uwai Higgin,botham_ [alexish8@earthlink.net]
Sent:  Tuesday, November 13, 2007 2:36 PM
To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD

Subject: | Support Repealing Rule 50 (9.15.17.2.50 NMAC)
Dear Mr. Fesmire,

I am not able to go on record at today's meeting, but I would like to express my'support for repealing Rule 50 (9.15.17.2.50
NMAC) and replacing it with more stringent regs. I feel very strongly that the oil and gas industry's interest in making money -

should not take precedence over other people's interests in doing the same. The days when this industry has held uncontrolled
and unmonitored domlnatlon should end now.

I thank you for your hard work in attempting to prdtect the citizens of Santa Fe County.

Sincerely, ’
Alexis Higginbotham
Santa Fe
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